On April 16, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding G3-State of Florida Department of Juvenile Justice Office of

Prevention and Victim Services Peer Mediation

REQUEST:
 

How will the Empowerment Zones located within 4 of our municipalities be involved? We are all trying to serve the same children.

 

RESPONSE:

Alternative Education staff has been meeting with Becky Walker (and other members of the Criminal Justice Commission) regarding the Empowerment Centers since the fall of the 2007 school year.  We will keep an open system of communication with the CJC and Empowerment Center Directors as the project moves forward.  We will work together to develop opportunities for partnerships that may include mentoring, career training, apprenticeships, and other areas as the Empowerment Center Project evolves.
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